
Booster Club Meeting 02/12/2024 

Attendees: Krystal Smith, President; Rachelle Davis, Treasurer; Arijana Coper, Secretary; Amanda 

Heckert, Fundraising; Dean & Denise Packer, Jen Miller, Janette Hassinger, Stephanie Zimmerman, Amy 

Hare, Scott Shimmel, Cliff Harris, Kaitly Rowand, Bobbie Jo Lebo, Kathy Miller, Heather Ensor, Kristie 

Harris, Andrea Bledsoe 

Absent:  

The meeting called to order at 7:02 pm 

Secretary Minutes from January 8, 2024 

 Motion to Approve: Katie Williar 

 2nd: Kristie Harris 

Treasurer’s Report – Rachelle Davis  

 Bank Balance (includes all the sports balances) - $113,653,87 Booster Balance $ 32,960.19 as 

 of January 31, 2024    Scholarship balance is -$284.70 

 Motion to Approve: Kristie Harris 

 2nd: Bobbie Jo Lebo 

Fundraising – 

Suggestions were made to do a restaurant night at Brewino and Primanti Brothers for a dine-in/dine-out 

fundraiser option.  

March 1st is dress down day and the cost to participate is $5.00 

Sandwich fundraiser for Spring sports. Pick up April 3rd at High School.  

Athletic Director’s Report – Not present 

Fall Sports Reports  

Swim had a great season. YAIAA Division II Boys swimming champions. Two individuals were placed for 

diving qualifiers. Numerous individuals were in the Division II swimming qualifiers. Overall, a great 

season 

Wrestling-10 individuals were in PIAA District III AAA Section IV Qualifiers. Women’s PIAA District III AAA 

Section IV Qualifiers. 

Boys Basketball-Season over   

Girls Basketball-Season over  

Bocce -Season Over 

Concessions:  

Old Business: 

Sports Fair will be held on April 27, 2024. The date has been reserved. High School and Middle School 

campus is reserved 8 am to 2 pm. Sports Far is 10 am to 1 pm. Need to obtain confirmation on food 

trucks for the date and availability. Discussion was held to reach out to Ms. Fasick to add a note to the 

Newsletter about the upcoming fair and also open Booster board positions.  



990  - 990 tax issue is still ongoing.  The Accountant Invoice has been paid in full.  Waiting to hear back 

from the IRS. Rachelle will log into the portal to see if there are any updates on the status. She explained 

that she had to go back to the 2013-2014 school year and file the paperwork. Moving forward with 

annual filing, the fee to file should be less.  

 

New Business: 

Winter Sports Award Night will be held on Wednesday, February 14th at 6:00 PM 

Spring Sports Coaches Meeting will be on Tuesday, February 20th at 5:00 PM 

Spring Sports Meet the Team night will be held on Wednesday, March 13th at 6:00 PM 

Spring Sports Award Night will be held on Wednesday, May 15th at 6:00 PM 

Items from the Floor: 

Dover United is having a comedy night that will be held on February 16th at Spring Valley. Tickets are 

$30. Kathy Miller has tickets for sale if anyone is interested.  

Board members are still looking for officers for next year. We had a few individuals attend the meeting 

and expressed interest in stepping up next year to take over the Booster Club. Still looking to fill the 

position of President and Vice President. Few individuals expressed interest and were invited to attend 

the next booster meeting to get more information on the positions.  

 

The next Meeting is March 11, at 7 p.m. in the LGI Room of the High School.   

 

Motion to adjourn: Katie Williar 

2nd: Dean Packer 

The meeting Adjourned at 7:33 pm 

 


